
          July 22,2019 
 
 
 
 
To:  City of  Austin Historic Landmark Commission 
 
From:  Daniel Llanes, member _ PODER,  Raza RoundTable, 
   ANC Exec. Committee 
 
 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
Please accept this letter of support for agenda item # 1705 Haskell St., Rendon 
House.   
 
The Rendon family and the Rendon House at 1705 Haskell are deserving of historic 
recognition.  
 
I encourage you grant the Rendon Family and their Partiack’s house with a historic 
designation. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Daniel Llanes 
512-431-9665 


